
Elk Elk Elk Elk ----    

A FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION  

LODGE  #80 ,  EST. 1901  

---- Gram Gram Gram Gram    
Home of Past GER Vincent R. Collura, Past GER George B. Klein, Past Grand Secretary Jack M. Jensen, & Grand Esteemed Lecturing Knight Bobby Clinkenbeard 

THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND—THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 

St. Patrick’s DaySt. Patrick’s DaySt. Patrick’s DaySt. Patrick’s Day    
Dinner & DessertDinner & DessertDinner & DessertDinner & Dessert    

Saturday the 14th of MarchSaturday the 14th of MarchSaturday the 14th of MarchSaturday the 14th of March    

Cocktails at 5.30p, Salad at 6.30p, Dinner at 7p 

Corned Beef Brisket, Cabbage, Carrots, & Corned Beef Brisket, Cabbage, Carrots, & Corned Beef Brisket, Cabbage, Carrots, & Corned Beef Brisket, Cabbage, Carrots, & 
Parsley PotatoesParsley PotatoesParsley PotatoesParsley Potatoes    

(Salad and Rye Bread will also be available) 

Dessert: Dessert: Dessert: Dessert: Ice cream with Crème de Menthe & 
toppings 

$15.00$15.00$15.00$15.00    
Cooking by PER John Aman and his Loyal Leprechauns 

Reserve your tickets by calling the bold lads ‘n Reserve your tickets by calling the bold lads ‘n Reserve your tickets by calling the bold lads ‘n Reserve your tickets by calling the bold lads ‘n 
bonnie lasses at the Jolly Corker’s Pub or Lodge bonnie lasses at the Jolly Corker’s Pub or Lodge bonnie lasses at the Jolly Corker’s Pub or Lodge bonnie lasses at the Jolly Corker’s Pub or Lodge 

Office 402Office 402Office 402Office 402----421421421421----6363636363636363    

Just to let you know that "IT'S BACK".Just to let you know that "IT'S BACK".Just to let you know that "IT'S BACK".Just to let you know that "IT'S BACK".    The Elks The Elks The Elks The Elks 

once again are putting on a Fish Fry.once again are putting on a Fish Fry.once again are putting on a Fish Fry.once again are putting on a Fish Fry.    So mark So mark So mark So mark 

your calendar foryour calendar foryour calendar foryour calendar for    Saturday April 18thSaturday April 18thSaturday April 18thSaturday April 18th    and plan and plan and plan and plan 

on coming, more details in the April Elkon coming, more details in the April Elkon coming, more details in the April Elkon coming, more details in the April Elk----OOOO----Gram!Gram!Gram!Gram!    
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Lincoln Elks Lodge #80 has completed its yearly book project. Book 
project chairman Chuck Meisinger and wife Kathy did a fantastic job of 
organizing the thesaurus distribution again this year. This was a banner 
year, as we added the schools in the Waverly and Ashland/Greenwood 
school districts to the already long list of Lincoln public and parochial 
schools. Over a period of seven days, we delivered 3,840 books to 42 
schools. In most cases we were able to personally present the books 
each student. In this era of electronic devices, I am truly impressed with 
the students positive reactions to getting a book of their very. Every book 
that was handed out contained a label with a place for the student to 
write their name, and a drug awareness bookmark. We also gave each 
student a drug awareness pencil and an invitation to our annual City 
wide Children’s Christmas party. Cynthia Tramel did another fantastic job 
putting all of the labels and bookmarks into the book again this year. 
Chuck’s delivery minions were Rich Todd, Bob Sindlar and Larry 
Schwindt. 
- Larry Schwindt, PER 

Thesauruses! 

Installation of OfficersInstallation of OfficersInstallation of OfficersInstallation of Officers 

Lincoln Lodge #80Lincoln Lodge #80Lincoln Lodge #80Lincoln Lodge #80 

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks 

cordially invites you to the installation of 

Gerald R. MilesGerald R. MilesGerald R. MilesGerald R. Miles    

Exalter Ruler Elect 

For the Fraternal year 2015-2016 

and his fellow officers 

Wednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pmWednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pmWednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pmWednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pm    

5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska    

Reception following installation 

Beginning this month, our second Burger Night will no longer 
be the 4th Tuesday of the month. It will be moved to the 3rd 
Thursday. This has changed because our second Burger night 
has not been well attended and we had the opportunity to  
welcome the Parrot Heads to rent our lodge for their meeting 
each month. They will be meeting every 3rd Thursday and we 
will be serving them and any of our members that wish, the 
same burger menu that was previously the second burger 
night. Please mark your calendars for the second Tuesday 
and third Thursday as burger nights. The other change to  
burger nights will be a price restructuring. Burgers will now 
start out at $3 plus whatever sides and extras you choose. 

Parrot Heads and Burger Nite 



Wow, it is hard to believe that it is March already. 

This is my last month of having the privilege of   

serving as your Exalted Ruler. I would like to take 

this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to all 

of you for helping to make my year very memorable 

and satisfying. Even though there have been many 

challenges and obstacles to overcome, it has been a 

very rewarding and gratifying experience for Nancy 

and I. 

It would not have been possible for this year to have 

been the success it was without all the support and 

help from my officers and committee members that 

have proved once again, that without them, the job 

would have been impossible to complete with a  

positive outcome. I offer a humble and sincere 

Thank You to all of them for this year.  

Thank you to all of our members for your support 

and cooperation during this past year, it was my   

distinct pleasure and with pride that I was able to 

represent our Lodge.  

I encourage all of you to continue your support to our 

new incoming Exalted Ruler Gerald Miles. I know 

that he and his officers will work very hard to       

continue to make our Lodge a viable and active force 

in our lives and community.  

It is my hope that as I leave the office, that in some 

way I have made a positive impact and difference in 

our Lodge and community and have lived up to my 

motto of Faith, Commitment and Be a Beacon. I feel 

that God has blessed Nancy and I with this           

opportunity to serve you and our Lodge and allowed 

us to leave a positive footprint in the history of      

Lincoln Lodge #80. 

God Bless You All, and remember we can all live our 

lives with:  

FAITH, COMMITMENT, BE A BEACON 
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March brings with it an ending and a new beginning. It is a time of     
transition. Nature brings the beginning of spring and a re-birth of plant 
and animal life. 
 
We also see the end of a Lodge year and the installation of a new array of 
Lodge Officers. It is a time to reflect upon the goals achieved and those 
goals that continue to challenge for the new Lodge year ahead. This is a 
time when we take stock of our membership accomplishments and    
resolve to first match and then exceed the past year’s results. We trust 
your Lodge has been among the nationwide links in this great chain of 
brotherhood that has Elevated America to new heights with your        
community service. 
 
Congratulations are in order to the new Lodge Officers. I challenge you to 
set worthy goals for your Lodge and the Order of Elks. As thousands who 
have gone before, you will enthusiastically go about meeting the        
challenges of leading and operating your Lodge and engaging in visible 
Elks volunteerism in your community. 
 
I trust that your Trustees, Board of Directors and Governing Body of the 
Club have been working on a budget to present to the Membership in 
April. This is one of the most important tasks of the entire Lodge year. 
 
It is also time to plan the Lodge volunteerism and community service. We 
will naturally attract a large group of good new Members who seek to join 
our ranks in this great crusade of elevating the human condition in   
America. 
 
Throughout this new Lodge year let us always remain mindful of our  
mission as set forth in the Preamble to our Constitution. As leaders of our 
Local Lodge we must inculcate the four great principles that are the   
foundation of our Order: Charity, Justice, Brotherly Love and Fidelity. We 
vow to remain steadfast in our belief in God in the face of distractions 
from many quarters. 
 
Our benevolence must start by promoting the welfare and happiness of 
our Members. American patriotism will be paramount in our thoughts and 
deeds. Good fellowship flows from our principle of Brotherly Love. We 
must always seek to perpetuate ourselves as a great fraternal            
organization of American men and women. We must govern ourselves 
with an eye on preserving and enhancing the beautiful ideas set forth in 
our mission statement, which is derived from this Preamble. 
 
Let us pray for the safety of our troops overseas and at home in this small 
world in which we live. May God help us and bless our beloved Order.  

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2014-2015 
 
Larry R. Bratt 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2014-2015 
John D. Amen 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
March 2015 

 

March Transition to New 
Officers a Busy Time. 



Greetings All! 

 

Another month has come and gone. This year is moving 

fast! March will be another busy month for the Elk's. On 

Sunday at 2:00 on March 15th and March 22nd we will 

have our Teen of the Year Awards. This is a great time to 

come see and hear about some outstanding young people 

in our community. It takes two dates to recognize all the 

schools on our area who select these students. Many have 

family come to support them when they receive this honor. 

Come and see this event at your lodge. It will make you 

proud of the young people in our commu-

nity. 

 

Check the calendar in this issue for other 

dates to take part in activities at your lodge. 

 

See you at the lodge!  

-Mary Brooks, Loyal Knight 
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… Clean up day went well at the Lodge, those who participated had a 

good time, several improvements were made … One of the things we 

discovered was that our deep fat fryer was on the verge of leaking, so 

replacement was imminent. It just so happens that fellow Elk Mitch 

Becker had a connection with a nearly new deep fat fryer, and was 

able to purchase it for way below new cost! After several other    

members stepped up, we had quickly raised the funds for the deep fat 

fryer ... For those of you who frequent the Jolly Corkers Pub, you may 

have noticed that our popcorn machine bit the dust. Arrangements 

have been made for the replacement of it with a new unit as well. A 

big Thanks to Dave Kirby for chipping in a hundred toward that … 

Hope you enjoyed the Valentine’s Day dinner at the Lodge. It takes a 

lot of work on the part of Elk volunteers to make that happen, and it 

turned out great! And we hope you were able to be at the Raisin’ 

Canes sponsored chicken dinner, this was a “Thank You” to our 

Lodge for helping them with their training and preparation for opening, 

and if you have been over to the Lodge, seems it is a continual 

stream of cars through the drive through, busy place! … Sounds like 

we had at least one girl from our Hoop Shoot go on to State, a big 

Thanks to Gerry Miles for his assistance with that … Scholarships are 

being reviewed, Dave Kirby Thanks everyone for their help in this 

important work … Forever Angels sent a Thank You letter, with a  

special note personally thanking P.E.R. Wirth for his extra efforts with 

their group … Scott Middle School is sponsoring their Make A       

Difference Day, in which many different opportunities are presented to 

the kids, helps them think about what they’d like to be when they grow 

up. We helped sponsor this program again this year. … Wade Graft 

was seen out celebrating birthdays with our Veterans, way to go 

Wade … Troy Pedersen and Randy King were handing out flags and 

certificates to Eagle Scouts at their Court of Honor ceremonies … 

Alexis Reinks sent a Thank You note for her scholarship, and tells us 

that she is not only on the College Soccer Team, but is also a 4.0 

student! Way to go Alexis! And you can bet Dad is proud … Lodge 

#80 did well at Practice under Pressure, we placed first out of the 

Lodges present … Imre Bonyhady has submitted his resignation as 

Treasurer for the Lodge, he has risen to the call for 5 years now, and 

it is time to pass the baton. We Thank him for his service and efforts, 

he always puts the needs of the Lodge first, and gave a ton of time 

and effort to the cause … there will be no more Burger Nite on the 

fourth Tuesday, it has been moved to the third Thursday to              

accommodate other groups who use the Lodge. It means an increase 

in sales for the Lodge, and better results of the time and effort       

donated to make it happen …  Elks Day at the races is upcoming, you 

can purchase a blanket for your favorite horse, enjoy fellowship with 

other Elks, and have a great time. See Mary Brooks for more        

information … Mark March 14 on your calendar for the annual St. 

Patrick’s Day fete’, P.E.R. Amen will be sponsoring that, and with a 

new knee, won’t be able to cook much cabbage, so he’ll need A LOT 

of extra help in the kitchen this year … if you have ever wanted to 

help on a dinner, this is it! Contact Carrie Fiedler, Kim or Pat       

Wiseman, or the Larrys to get involved … Mitch Becker reports that 

our Smith Funds continue to do very well, we have the funding for our 

Youth Programs and are still growing the principal, our bequest was 

1.7 million, we have grown that to 2 million … with continued good 

stewardship we will have this fund in perpetuity, and be able to do the 

many good works for the youth of our community. A big Thank You to 

all involved with the management and care of this gift, for your      

wisdom and stewardship in ensuring it continues to do what it was 

willed to do … sounds like there were are few additions to our Thank 

You list for the Christmas Party, so Thank You to Larry Klein and the 

Business Networking group of Sonny Lane! ... 
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The Fraternal year is quickly winding down, a lot of great 

programs were held to help the kids and veterans of our 

community. Thank you to all who gave their time, money 

and effort to make these programs successful. 

As we look forward to the next fraternal 

year, there are many challenges ahead 

of us. We shall meet them head on and 

with your help conquer the challenges 

and improve our lodge and brotherhood. 

See you in the next Fraternal year.  

-Gerry Miles, Lecturing Knight 

The Lodge year is drawing to a close, and it’s time to       

reflect on the impact that our Lodge has had on our            

community over the past year. The Lincoln Lodge is very 

active in the community in several ways.  

Let’s take a look at all of the programs that we support: our 

scholarship program, the book project, the football           

program, the children’s Christmas party, the hoop shoot, the 

soccer shoot, teen of the year, the Haunted Armory for     

military kids and of course, our very active Veterans         

program.  

As Elks, we should be very proud that we 

are able provide the community with this 

vast array of activities. The only way to keep 

our Lodge strong is through member      

participation, so if you haven’t volunteered 

at one of these activities, please consider 

doing so.  

-Larry Schwindt, Leading Knight 

...and now for the Quickies... Knight’s Tales 
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On Sunday, January 25th, 2015, we completed our 10th Annual Pancake Feed. Once again, this event was another success. We served over 350 people pancakes 
with maple syrup, whipped butter and a variety of fruit toppings, pork sausage links, cranberry and orange juices, chocolate milk, coffee and water. Offsetting the cost 
of this event were the following sponsors: IHOP, Pepsi – Cola, Sysco/Lincoln, Super Saver, Roper & Sons, McCashland Kirby Insurance and the Trade Center 
Association. A total of $2,366 was raised after expenses. Letters of appreciation were sent out to each of our dedicated sponsors for stepping up and assisting once 
again with products, services and financial support. Richard Todd, PER provided the rental on the pancake griddle from the Kiwanis Club of Lincoln and PERs Jeffrey 
Sneller, Larry Schwindt and ER Larry Bratt provided pick –up and return for the griddle. Many people helped out from the start on Friday through Monday (4 days) to 
pull this off for the 10th time. We have this event down to a science. In addition, Does Drove No. 4 raised over $450 on their bake sale. Thanks to DOES Drove #4, 
President Marge Wyant and Kelli Stanley-Smith for getting the baked goods organized. Many thanks go out to the following volunteers who never hesitate when 
asked to help. From A to W: Dale Anderson, Larry Bratt, Mary Brooks, Larry Jurgens, Nancy Kennedy, Allison Kirby, Breanna Kirby, Dave Kirby, Mark Long, Harry 
Montag Samantha Montag, Connie Moore, Bill Palmer, Wauneta Peterson, Larry Schwindt, Bob Sindlar, Dennis Smith, Kelli Stanley-Smith, Jeffery Sneller, Richard 
Todd, Kim Wiseman, Pat Wiseman and Marge Wyant. Also, we must not forget our bartenders, Roxy Thomas, Nancy Halsted and Vicki Logan for selling pancake 
feed tickets in advance to patrons at the Jolly Corker Pub. Special thanks to Larry Klein, our web-service master, for posting all the special event announcements on 
our elks80.org website. In addition, the left over pancake batter and syrup was donated to Matt Talbot Kitchen and Outreach Center. Lincoln Lodge #80 Scholarship 
Fund, Inc. thanks everyone once again for making the pancake feed a success and helping to increase the many scholarships we continue to sponsor that grow in 
value.  
-Stephen F. Wirth, PER, Pancake Feed Chairman and Kelli Stanley-Smith, Past DOES President, Bake Sale Chairman  

10th Annual Pancake Feed and Bake Sale Results 

The officers of Lincoln Lodge No. 80 have been in winter training in preparation for the upcoming 151st Elks National Convention to be held in July, 2015. The 
first leg of this Triple Crown is to demonstrate how well they perform under pressure. The Practice Under Pressure (PUP) was held on Saturday, January 31st, 
2015 at York Lodge No.1024. The Lincoln team took first place 
with a score of 98.2772. Grand Island was second, 94.2478 and 
York finished third with a score of 86.8090. Lincoln’s team of 8 
took 7 of the first place positions while the Lecturing Knight from 
Grand Island won his position. Now the second leg has begun and 
it’s time to iron out all the little kinks during spring training while 
getting ready for the State competition to be held in North Platte 
April 24th, 25th and 26th. Congratulations to the officers and 
coaches of LEL#80 as they continue to march toward another 
state championship. 
Pictured: L to R 
Loyal Knight Mary Brooks, Coach and substitute Lecturing Knight 
Stephen Wirth, Leading Knight Larry Schwindt, Chaplain Troy 
Pedersen, Exalted Ruler Larry Bratt, Candidate Harry Montag, 
Esquire Carrie Fiedler and Inner Guard Laurie Montag. Not 
pictured, Coach Richard Todd who was judging as a word checker 
at the contest and Lecturing Knight Gerald Miles who was 
attending a funeral and could not be present. 

Sights are on Indianapolis, Indiana  

LEL#80 members and volunteers participated in another successful Cash Calendar event. There were 453 calendars sold 
at $10 each for $4,530 dollars. A total of $2,100 was paid out to the winners with a net income of $2,430 dollars to support 
the lodge. Thank you one and all for participating in this (fun) fund raising event. Lucky winners include the following:  

2015 CASH CALENDAR Results 

1st – Jerry Witte = $100 

2nd – Pat Eldien = $60 

3rd – Jack Fiedler = $55 

4th – Vivian Edwards = $85* 

5th – Larry Benac = $55 

6th – John Suarez = $60 

7th – Scott Averell = $65 

8th – Mitch Becker = $55* 

9th – Ray Norris = $65 

10th – Vivian Edwards = $75* 

11th – Delinda Miner = $55 

12th – Mary Benac = $50 

13th – Carrie Fiedler = $65 

14th – Kristina Bratt = $60 

15th - Thomas Eckery Jr. = $100 

16th – Lu Hamilton = $55 

17th – Mitch Becker = $70* 

18th – Mike Bristol = $80 

19th – Gary Rosetta = $75 

20th – Larry Melichar = $65 

21st – Ellie Bingham = $55 

22nd – Michael Jurado = $65 

23rd – Tim Spellman = $55 

24th – Elliott Schrage = $75 

25th – Eric Delano = $100 

26th – Diane Thompson = $60 

27th – Bob Sindlar = $75 

28th – Donna Davis = $55 

29th – Sandy Brown = $75 

30th – Donna Cave = $70 

31st – David J. Paul = $65 

*Denotes Double Winners  
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing for the 
February 4th meeting was $126. Don Anderson was the name 
drawn, and he was not present to win. The membership 
drawing for the February 18th meeting was $147. David 
Reiber was the name drawn, and he was not present to win. 

Americanism: No Report. 
Boy Scouts: Many Eagle Ceremonies slated for March so far.  
Drug Awareness: No Report.  
Girl Scouts: No Report. 
Hide Program: No Report. 
Hoop Shoot: Lincoln has one individual going on to Districts, as a result of the 
State Hoop Shoot competition. 
House Committee: 1) It was recommended that we make a donation of $500 to 
the Make a Difference Fair to be held at Scott Middle School. The motion was 
voted upon and approved. 2) The Budget meeting will be held March 21st, at 
9am. 3) The Popcorn machine in the Lounge has given up. A motion was made 
and approved to procure a new popcorn machine. 4) A new Fryer is needed. A 
used one that is like new has made itself available to us. Donations to procure 
the new fryer have been received to replace it. It was voted upon to procure it.  
Hunter’s Safety: No Report. 
ENF: $17.43 as of January 13th, this year’s goal is $4.60.  The ENF Annual 
Report has been received and ER Larry Bratt will leave it out for everyone to 
review.   
Membership: On February 15th, 14 delinquent members were dropped from the 
membership roll. One candidate, whom we have been working with over the past 
7 months was also dropped.  
Midget Football: No Report. 
Retention: Total members 254; 0 Delinquent; 0 candidates. 
Scholarship: Dave Kirby has separated the 300+ scholarship applications and 
now needs help in evaluating them. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report.  
Veterans Committee: Wade reported that he celebrated 4 Veterans birthdays 
this month. 

Sickness & Distress: 
Ray Norris has cancer, is undergoing treatment. 

Don Miller is recovering from broken ribs. 

 
Deaths: 
None 
 
Members for Consideration: 
None 
 
Members for Reinstatement: 
None 
 
Members Initiated: 
Luann Hamilton proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Sue Kunert proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Daniel Ly proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Dwight Thomas proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Jim Horn, transfer demit from Sioux City, IA #112 
 
Hidden Number: 15792, Rick Carney hidden in the 
Committee list and 15726, Phil Sorenson, hidden in the 

Secretary’s Corner. 

The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch starting at 11:30 
Monday - Saturday. Now also serving light suppers! 
 
The Lodge Kitchen is open for lunches! Come join 
us for phillies, soups, shrimp, burgers, salads, and 
more! 

Sickness & Distress: 
Ray Norris - cancer rehabilitation, he is home 

John Aman - knee replacement surgery 

 
Deaths: 
None 
 
Members for Consideration: 
None 

 
Members for Reinstatement: 
None 
 
Members Initiated: 
Clair Brummer by Imre Bonyhady 

Eddy Muggy by Wade Graft 
 
Hidden Number: 15817, Roger Trautwein,   

hidden in the Membership Drawing notifications. 

Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Organist……………… 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Larry Bratt 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Mary Brooks 

Gerald Miles 

Carrie Fiedler 

Laurie Montag 

Sam Carter 

Jerry Wilson 

Imre Bonyhady 

Troy Pedersen 

Wauneta Peterson 

Scott Schrage 

Kim Wiseman 

Daryll Thavenet 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

2014-2015  

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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2014-2015 Committees 

Our February EOG folders were: Jim Tomka, Jodi Schrage, Randy King, 
Maureen Sadler, Vicky and Larry Jurgens, and Sharon Buss. 

Please Join us March 26 to assemble the Elk-O-Gram for April! 

Remember, many hands make light work...  

Did you see something missing? Was there something that the 

Lodge has coming up that you want to announce? Did you have 

an advertisement that you wanted to add? Do you have pictures 

from a recent Lodge activity? Have suggestions or updates to 

share? 

Please! 9866! Contact the Editors at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

with any tidbits you would like to see included in your Elk-O-

Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might have been 

the only one to remind us... 

The Elks Lodge year begins on April 1st, and that means it is 
time to renew your membership! You all should have       
received your dues statements for the 2015-2016 Lodge 
Year, and the payment should be returned prior to April 1st. 
Your continued support and promptness is very much      
appreciated.    

The statements were sent to the address that we have on 
record for you. If your phone number or any other personal 
information that we should know about has changed, please 
note those changes when returning your payment. Thanks!  

Please, If you have any questions or comments of how I can 
better serve you, please contact me. My phone number is 
402-570-2555 and there are two emails that you can use to 
c o n t a c t  me :  l o d g e80 s e cy@yahoo . c om ,  o r 
lodge80secy@gmail.com. See you all around the lodge.  

Accident: Daryll Thavenet 
Americanism: Sonny Lane PER 
Auditing: Duane Vanderbeek 
Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Community Activities: Stephen Wirth 
PER 
Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt ER 
ENF: Larry Bratt ER, Chairperson 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Flag Day: Doug Rienks PER 
Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER 
Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Hide Program: Jeff Sneller PER 
Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles 
Hunters Safety: Randy King 
Indoctrination: Larry Bratt ER 

Investigation: Larry Bratt ER 
Retention: Jerry Wilson 
Lodge Activities: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PER 
Midget Football: Scott Schrage 
Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER 
PER Association: Doug Rienks PER 
Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER 
Scholarship: David Kirby PER 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Veterans: Wade Graft 
Visitation: Wade Graft 
Youth Activities: David Kirby PER 

Secretary’s Corner 
Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: March 19 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Did you know that you can receive a free drink 

at the Lodge for your birthday? Come down to 

the Lodge to celebrate your birthday. Present 

this coupon and have a free drink on us! 

(Coupon is good two days before your       

birthday, on your birthday, and two days after 

your birthday.) 
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05 - Fry, William J 

06 - Langley, Russell O 

07 - Tenhulzen, Kenneth D 

       Zeiss, Donald V 

08 - Dickerson, Dennis M 

09 - Jensen, Jack 

13 - Koehrson, Paul 

       Ulferts, Dave 

14 - Boosalis, John G 

17 - Whitehead, Mark 

19 - McCashland, Richard 

       Ossenkop, Larry D 

       Weber, John J 

21 - Arens, Steve A 

       Jurgens, Larry D 

25 - Cordes, Charles 

26 - Deets, Dick L 

       Kloch, Robert L 

       Montag, Samantha 

       Pickering, Roger 

28 - Wright, Donald W 

Happy March Birthdays! 

Interested? The Does Drove are selling these long sleeved t-shirts 
as well as bracelets to help raise funds for their National 
Convention to be held in Lincoln in 2016. 
Contact Kelli Stanley-Smith for more info! 

Check this out …… One evening at the Jolly Corker 

Pub, a retired member had a dream of become our 

next mascot representative at Lincoln Lodge No. 

80. First step was to find out if the Elk head would fit 

his already swollen head from all his life’s            

accomplishments. Well, combining Elroy’s head 

with his own head just about collapsed him if it  

wasn’t for the aid of a quick thinking member who 

caught the Wanna-Be Elroy before he hit the floor. If 

you look really close, you can see an extra set of 

fingers on Elroy’s shoulder. Both individuals’ names 

will remain anonymous, however, Public Relations 

Chairman, Wirth caught a priceless moment for all 

members to enjoy. Note: NO Antlers! …… This 

Elroy had shed his antlers over the winter and is 

preparing for the upcoming spring. Hee, Hee, Hee.    

On February 8th, we held our Lodge clean up day. I would like 
to thank Scott Schrage, Mary Brooks, Daryll Thavenet, Stephen 
Wirth, Kim Wiseman, Pat Wiseman, Troy Pedersen, Greg 
Meyer, Laurie Montag and Randy King for all their hard work 
that day. Together we were able to complete everything on the 
list of repairs and cleaning projects that were on the list that our 
bartenders had made for us. The day started around 8:00 am 
and went until about 5:00 pm, with everyone having helped 
immensely. Thank you to all that helped on this project.  
- Larry Bratt, ER 

Clean Up Day 

An Elroy Wanna-Be?! 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.60. As of 2/10/15: $17.83 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2 3 4  

Lodge Meeting 
7p 

5  
Ritual 7p 

6 7 

8  
 

9  

Scout Meeting 

Ritual 6.30p 

10  
Burger Nite 5.30p 
American Legion 

11  

Room Rented 

12  

VFW 

13 14 St.         St.         St.         St.         
Patrick’s Day Patrick’s Day Patrick’s Day Patrick’s Day 
Dinner 5.30pDinner 5.30pDinner 5.30pDinner 5.30p 
 

15 Teen of the 
Year 2p 
Ritual 5p 

16  

DOES 
17 18  

Lodge Meeting 
7p 

19 Burger Nite 
5.30p 
Parrot Heads  
American Legion 

20 21 

22 Teen of the 
Year 2p 
Ritual 5p 

23 24  

 

25  
Ritual 6.30p 

26  

Scouts 
American Legion 

27  
Ritual 6.30p 

28  

 

29 30 31     
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